
 

HIGH SPEED TWO (HS2) LIMITED 

ROUTE-WIDE INJUNCTION 

CLAIM NUMBER: QB-2022-BHM-000044 

 

The court has listed a Review Hearing in this 

matter to take place on 16 May 2023 at the High 

Court in Birmingham.  

Documents relating to the case, including the 

Directions Order dated 15 March 2023 can be 

found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/hs2-

route-wide-injunction-proceedings 

 

  


